
“No School Day” is MOVIE 
DAY  

at the LIBRARY! 
 

Friday, January 26 
12:00 Noon to 1:30 p.m. 

 
Come see “My Little Pony: The Movie”  

on the library's big screen.  
No need to register -- just drop in for a great time! 

     
 

When a dark force threatens Ponyville, the Mane 6 go on a journey 
beyond Equestria to save their beloved home and they meet new 

friends and exciting challenges along the way. 
 
Contact:  
 
Connie Margowsky  
North Hampton Public 
Library 
603-964-6326 
cmargowsky@nhplib.org 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Not school sponsored.  
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